From: Alan Wito

Sent: 13 December 2021 16:46
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Objection to Planning Application 2021/4365/L

Please log as an objection to this application

Alan Wito
Senior Planner (Conservation)

I
flin &S

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Subject: Objection to Planning Application 2021/4365/L

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Alan Wito

mFoHowing our conversation this afternoon, I am writing to
ormally lodge my objection to the proposed plans submitted by Café Brera. || N NGKGcNGG:c oot in

question and I am very concerned about alterations || 1) ~ddition of a bar
dircctly— concerns me greatly, as even with sound insulation, the noise generated by

drinkers and other customers is very likely to present a nuisance, particularly given the late operating hours, and under
rooms where people may wish to go to sleep before closing time. This is an architecturally noteworthy and listed
building and is simply not suitable for conversion to a hospitality venue. [ am very concerned that the structure and
fabric of the building will be degraded by the proposed alterations, and the historic integrity of the building will be
irrevocably damaged.

Yours sincerely,

Gabrielle Nohr




